
Contact your local police agency if you think you are a victim of a crime.   
To contact the Weld County District  Attorney’s Office, call (970) 356-4010 ext. 4702.  

To view other Fraud Alerts, please go to www.weldda.com and look in the Community Information tab. 
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The deadline is fast approaching — April 15th...tax day. And while some 

people have already filed their taxes and received their refund, others are 

still trying to gather all of the documentation needed to prepare their re-

turns. Regardless of which group you fall in, everyone needs to be aware 

of scams that surface during tax season. 

 

THERE IS A PROBLEM WITH YOUR RETURN... 

This scam usually starts with a phone call or an email to the potential  

victim from someone claiming to be with the IRS. The recipient of the call 

or email is told that there is an issue with their tax return; they may even 

be told that the ‘issue’ could effect their refund status.  

 

The scammer will then ask for some personal identifying information, such as a Social Security  

number, in their ‘effort’ to ‘correct’ the issue. For example, the con artist will say they need to verify that 

they have contacted the correct person by comparing Social Security numbers — which they ask you 

to provide. NEVER provide any cold caller or emailer with your Social Security Number or any other 

personal information. 

 

HELP US HELP YOU… 

As with the scam outlined above, this, too, starts with an email or a phone call from someone claiming 

to be with the IRS. In this scam, the caller/emailer wants to make your life easier by offering to have 

your refund directly deposited into your bank account...all you have to do is provide them with your 

bank account number and the routing information found at the bottom of your personal checks. Again, 

NEVER provide this information to someone over the phone or via email ESPECIALLY if you did not 

initiate the contact. 

 

Please know that the IRS will never contact you via phone or email; all of their correspondence is done 

through traditional mail as per the IRS web site www.irs.gov.  

 


